## Reminder to Participate

Dear #candidate\_name(),

Earlier in September, we sent you an invitation to participate in our 2020 General Election Voters' Guide. We have not received your answers to the 2020 Voter's Guide questionnaire. The League of Women Voters of Greater Lafayette hopes that you will participate in this process and use this opportunity to reach out to voters in our area. **QUESTIONS HAVE CHANGED FROM THE PRIMARY. UPDATE YOUR ANSWERS.** 

To provide information and answer our questions, go to:

#response\_link()
#question\_list()

Your security code is: #security\_code()

In order to ensure that all of your responses are posted you must **respond to the link above no later** than September 28, 2020. VOTE411 will be available to voters on October 1, 2020. Your responses and contact information will be available to voters throughout the world 24/7 through an interactive, community specific online Voters' Guide at <a href="https://www.VOTE411.org">www.VOTE411.org</a> and may be distributed through other League sanctioned print or online Voter's Guides.

If you are having difficulties responding, please email us at <u>vote411@leaguelafayette.org</u> or call Joanne Evers at 765-497-1040 or Shirley Olson at 765-497-2682. We look forward to receiving your reply.

Sincerely, Joanne Evers and Shirley Olson LWVGL Voter Services Committee